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HELP US  
SPREAD THE WORD!

Please feel free to use the
"forward to a friend" feature
of this newsletter to help us
spread the word about how
the Fairfield County
Foundation is building a
legacy for our community.

GRANT DEADLINES

To learn more about our
new grant process and
timelines,  please visit the
Grants page on our website.
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A Message From the Director 
 
Dear Friends of the Foundation,

It's been a great summer of community events and we enjoyed
seeing so many friendly faces at the Lancaster Festival last month!
It's hard to believe it's already time to gear up for back to school!
We hope you have all had a relaxing and enjoyable summer and
are looking forward to the next season in beautiful Fairfield
County!  

In this edition of the newsletter, we're excited to announce the list
of organizations that received grants in the second of three grant
cycles this year. We also want to ensure everyone has had an
opportunity to take a look at our 2017 Annual Report, Better
Together: Building Legacies Across Generations. The report can be
downloaded using the link in the article below. Finally, we have an
important reminder for scholarship recipients.  

Thank you, as always, to the generous donors and supporters
throughout Fairfield County who help make these projects and
programs possible.

Amy Eyman
Executive Director

Foundation Announces Cycle 2
Grant Recipients

The Fairfield County Foundation recently announced the recipients
for the second of three grant cycles in 2018. The Foundation
awarded grants to 17 local organizations totaling over $213,000
at their July Board meeting. Cycle 3 preliminary grant applications
are due to the  Foundation on Monday, September 10, 2018.
 
"We're pleased to be able to support the work of so many deserving
organizations in our community," said Amy Eyman, Executive
Director of the Fairfield County Foundation. "I think the community
is taking advantage of the added opportunities to apply for grants,
which is very exciting!"  

Below is a complete listing of the Cycle 2 grant recipients:

Ann Chess Fund
Lancaster Camp Ground - Davis Auditorium Floor 

Pavement (partial funding)

Janet S. Crist Memorial Fund
Lancaster Camp Ground - Davis Auditorium Floor 

Pavement (partial funding)

Ward R. & Dorothy DeLancy Halteman Fund
FairHope Hospice & Palliative Care, Inc.- Video Interpreting 

Equipment to Overcome Language Barriers

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001c6u4dhoX9eEbWMeDVrI286QkugvZIbRmcSBAAncCD7U83K0IThGS6F17G_qyfhDkYbR9QzYg6oIwQtgGJ806wKr6WXdtZyHlFibIL0kbCLyK0R1Mof3UUIFIM79Icpc6iEIs8_AXsHdWKltUBv5efwFuvGnmQETB8inyzFFRgc4uhp0CHB-uvgESJOsiMf56Yjt4OgRYRGeqWThGCqZpTg==&c=&ch=


Contact Information 

Fairfield County Foundation

162 East Main Street
Lancaster, Ohio 43130

Phone 740.654.8451

Fax 740.654.3971  

Fairfield County Foundation 

 

Hoyman Family Fine Arts Fund
Lancaster Camp Ground - Davis Auditorium Floor 

Pavement (partial funding)

Terry A. McGhee/Sally J. Grimm Community Fund
Fairfield Center for disAbilities & Cerebral Palsy - Computer 

Workstation Replacement Project

Fairfield County Early Childhood Association, Inc.- Gift of 
Time Event Support

Family Y of Lancaster - Air Conditioning Units and 
Wellness Center Flooring

Lancaster Fairfield County Chamber of Commerce - Advanced 
Training & Global Conferencing Board Room Remodel

Ohio Glass Museum - Marketing Materials and Support for 2018
"Three Cheers for the Red, White, and Blue" Exhibit Opening

United Way of Fairfield County - Dolly's Imagination Library

Pickering Family Fund
Fairfield Up, Inc.- At-Risk Youth Pro-Social Support Program

Activities

Robert A. Schatz Fund
Destination Downtown Lancaster - Parking Signage and Wayfinding 

in Downtown Lancaster

Wendel Family Fund
Harcum House - Purchase and Installation of Countertops

Lancaster Fresh Market, Inc.- Kitchen Project: Phase One/
Electrical Work

Lancaster Camp Ground - Davis Auditorium Floor 
Pavement (partial funding)

George and Dollie L. Zimpfer Memorial Fund
Fairfield County Family, Adult and Children First Council - Materials

and Activities to Support Fairfield County At-Risk Children &
Families

Friends of the Lancaster Parks and Recreation - Rising Park East
Entrance and Bike Trail Extension Phase 5

Lutheran Social Services - Renovations to the Wheeling & 
Slocum Street Apartments

The Recovery Center - Technology and Curriculum Materials for
Operational Outreach and Treatment Education

Tyler's Light - Drug Testing Cost to Drug Free Clubs of America 
for Fairfield County Students

 

2017 Annual Report Available  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001c6u4dhoX9eEbWMeDVrI286QkugvZIbRmcSBAAncCD7U83K0IThGS6Mp9oDk-Pgy-D_Xzh7Ak5piI4xVNPFpys87AHXoC8HoVO2wO_F8120qVogqeD8ItPcRX4KPMC8IQaiTypJAwH99cktt8GhbkDXMWzhFmpY5shGLQnVvIAWltYOEPBj43w5r8x0Kyiik-&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001c6u4dhoX9eEbWMeDVrI286QkugvZIbRmcSBAAncCD7U83K0IThGS6HOUxFO6zvUSBXr1UQImv0R0vVahykOg0r6maawjGRDT6ivXOlSEQ8_FBjWCKrPn74QxCI4F1L-gM1aDuz2m0fvXWs-4ufDyT7ZVzHnNDqpWJ5KmSew33q3ki39WdOIx8fpNiYEa1ChdOQIn7ZN9Wy4Cq-4x4wkuONOg_4BZRlxJGp9x7yKN1-I=&c=&ch=


The Fairfield County Foundation is thrilled to share that the
2017 Annual Report is now available. Please take a look at our
accomplishments from the past year, including scholarship and
grant recipients, new funds established and our financial
statements. The Annual Report is now available to download on our
website.

Attention Scholarship Recipients

With all the excitement of starting a new
school year, don't forget to send in the
required documents to claim your
scholarship award for fall semester. Please
submit your detailed bill with a line
item showing tuition and your class schedule
that shows credit hours per class.

Items can be submitted via email to Abby
King at: aking@fairfieldcountyfoundation.org,

or via fax, mail or drop off at the Foundation office. Please contact
Program Officer Abby King with any questions. 

We hope everyone has a fantastic school year!

What is a Community Foundation?
 
A community foundation is a non-profit, publicly supported,
nonsectarian philanthropic institution with a long-term goal of
building permanent funds established by many donors to carry out
their charitable interests, and for the broad-based charitable
interest of and for the residents of a defined geographic area. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001c6u4dhoX9eEbWMeDVrI286QkugvZIbRmcSBAAncCD7U83K0IThGS6L_4Vdf1vkEwbn5aMvLbAkbJJwIMH3TVl7t4iOI2kN5QSfggA0dLviGXBGZ93fg81hs28MCpMHEYKr4fYZlevfKt6YY1SW7hB2QOpQJ0-Cf0Jem4_NBAEcKkCG5-qmGAJPxFMj7pGiKqS3U_PtJGCiBcPIWx_7vS_okoMrRCv-Wp0q3I7AmdaR4GBl5kjnOHdg==&c=&ch=

